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WORSHIP FOR SUNDAY  
13 August 2023 

9.30 am Mornington R Mitchell 

10:00 am Mosgiel D Poultney 

11:00 am Glenaven TBA 
 

 

PARISH COUNCIL MEETING: 
The meeting to be held on Wednesday 9 August at the Mosgiel 
Methodist church at 7:30pm 
 

PARISH BULLETIN 
6 August 2023  
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DUNEDIN MUSICAL SOCIETY 
At Mornington Methodist Church on Sunday, 6 August 2023, at 
2.30 pm.  University Voice Students of Tessa Romano accompanied 
by Tom McGrath will sing an eclectic mix of art song, folk song, 
waiata and opera arias. 
Adults $2.00, children free. 
 
Other dates for 2023 are: 
10 September 
29 October 
 
INDUCTION SERVICE FOR ECUMENICAL CHAPLAIN  
MIKE SUMMERFIELD  
The Otago Tertiary Chaplaincy Trust Board warmly invites you to 
attend the Induction Service for Ecumenical Chaplain Mike 
Summerfield, 7 pm Thursday 10 August, at Roslyn Baptist Church, 
63 Hanover Street, Dunedin. 
 
MORNINGTON WOMEN’S FELLOWSHIP  

THANK YOU       to the Mornington Women’s Fellowship for your 
support of the Mission’s services with not only one donation, but 
two. 
 
1 - The donation of a fabulous sit-in play car for our YOUNG MUM’S 
TRANSITION HOUSE children to play in is such a blessing and I look 
forward to sharing some happy outside play pictures with you in the 
summer. 
 
2 - AND also a thanks of gratitude for the donation from The LEAST 
COIN collection into the Methodist Women’s Family Support Fund. 
This supports local Dunedin families who are experiencing hardship 

and it is so very timely. Thank you.     
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